                                                                                    May 28, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:


I am a veteran teacher at Harrison Hill School of Inquiry in MSD of Lawrence Township.  It has been my pleasure to work with and get to know Mrs. Anderson.  Alithea has been a valued colleague, team member and hallway neighbor of mine for the past two school years.  We have planned together weekly and she has proven herself to be a team player that more than “carries her own weight”.  Her knowledge of child development, state standards, learning styles and educational practices makes her a valuable asset to the teaching profession.  She is responsible, dependable and innovative.  She values the diversity of our school, children and neighborhood.  Mrs. Anderson spends many thoughtful hours in her planning and preparing for her lessons.  She has original ideas and implements them thoroughly.  

Not only does Alithea work well with a variety of children, she has a good working relationship with parents and other teachers as well.  She participates in school activities and is an invaluable member of the first grade team.  Although it would be a great loss to our school, I would highly recommend Mrs. Anderson for a teaching position in your school system.  I would be more than happy to discuss Mrs. Anderson’s skills, abilities and qualifications further.  Please feel free to contact me. 





Respectfully,

                                     Tamara Gore





Harrison Hill School of Inquiry





7510 E. 53rd St. 





Indpls. IN 46226





317-546-0324

                  Elementary Teacher
